
 
Eastview High School Boys Lacrosse Booster Club 

“Player” Ad Form 
 

 
Dear Family and Friends of EV Boys Lacrosse Players: 
 
Show your lacrosse player you are behind them this year by placing a break-a-stick ad in the 
2011 program. You can share a special message, words of encouragement and any fond 
memories of your child. The player/senior ad format is another great way for you to celebrate 
your son. 
 
Parents of seniors celebrate the class of 2011 by continuing the great tradition of placing a 
player/senior ad. The seniors love these ads with their pictures, lacrosse memories and your 
personal sentiments. 
 
Ads may be purchased for ALL players and are due by April 8th, 2011 
 
This is a great way to support your player and the lacrosse booster club as well. 
 
 
Break-a-stick (message only) for $15 

Samples:  

 
Message :      

      
 
 
Player / Senior Ad (message and photo(s)) for $35 

Sample: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Message:       

      
Photo suggestions for player ad:  baby pictures, childhood sport photos, family or friends 
pictures, etc… Have fun and be creative! 
 
Mail check payable to Eastview Lacrosse and ad form to: Kathy Schatz 
         13359 Foliage Ave 
         Apple Valley, MN 55124 
 
Electronic photos can be emailed to:    kschatz1@charter.net 


